From: Cheshire County Conservation District <matt+cheshireconservation.org@ccsend.com>
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 6:30 AM"

To: Jacqui Fay <marlowtownoffice@marlownh.gov>

Subject: Make Your Biodiversity Dreams A Reality

2024 Conservation Opportunity Fund:

Application Due February 1st!

Are you interested in making a meaningful long-term impact on
wildlife habitat and biodiversity on your property?




Bring your biodiversity dreams to lifel

The Conservation Opportunity Fund is open to Cheshire
County landowners/stewards with tracts of land 25 acres or
less!
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You can create or enhance wildlife habitat
and b10d1vers1ty on your propertyT

[

Funds up to $1,500 to create wildlife habitat

Available to Cheshire County, NH
landowners/stewards with 25 acres or less

Submit your proposal by February 1, 2024

We will be holding an optional virtual informational session for
interested applicants on:

December 6th, 2023 at 6:00pm, register here!

. Submit a detailed plan for site preparation, education, long-
term maintenance and sustamabllltyl




. Examples of past projects include: rain gardens, native
pollinator habitat, early successional habitat, and more!

. Receive reimbursement for up to $1,500 to implement your
project!

Applications are Due February 1, 2024!

Grant information, application documents, project resources and more
can be found on our website below!

For further information or to discuss project proposals
Please contact Matt Smetana:
603-756-9282 /| mati@cheshireconservation.org
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